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It is essential that emissions of methane and other noxious chemicals be monitored 

at the landfills our cities, counties and state use in order to see if the methods to 

provent their emissions are working, to protect the health of our residents and to 

mitigate further climate change.  Public knowledge of the ongoing emissions and their 

dangers  are also necessary for our populace to understand we must curb production 

of solid waste to our landfills by improving our habits, including food waste, learning 

to compost properly where we live, and reducing consumption and its related 

disposal within our powers.   


